
I, Graham Jones , would like to register my opposition to the bill
called the Australian Capital Territory (Self-Government) Amendment (Disallowance
and Amendment Power of the Commonwealth) Bill 2010. 

It is entirely appropriate for territories’ legislation to be subject to commonwealth

executive veto, as they are not states and our laws do not contemplate their

treatment as quasi states.

It’s clear that the timing of the bill, on the part of its proponents, is to usher in the

sanctioning of Euthanasia and Homosexual Civil Unions, both of which I reject as

not being in the best interests of our Nation or the families, old people and the

children of our nation. This deceptive strategy does reflect the expressed wishes of
the Australian people and should be rejected

 

Graham Jones

 




